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Anissa Davis, MD, MPH 
City Health Officer/TB Controller/STD Controller 
2525 Grand Avenue 
TEL: 562.570.4047 

 
 

March 8, 2021 
 
 

Dear Dr. Brown, 
   
Your COVID-19 Safety Plan (CSP) review is complete and has been approved. LBUSD is now permitted to 
open grades TK-5.   
 
Schools must report all COVID-19 cases to the Long Beach Health Department using the online School Case 
Report Portal. More information about school opening and reporting can be found on our schools 
website, www.longbeach.gov/COVID19EDU.   
  
Sincerely, 

 

Anissa Davis, MD, MPH 
City Health Officer 
Long Beach Department of Health and Human Services 


